
 

 

 

 

The Shelby Police Department is committed to transparency in all of our operations and committed to maintaining 

compliance with Ohio Public Records Law.  Putting our reports online fulfills that commitment and makes these records 

accessible to the public and makes it more convenient for both the public and our agency; it reduces paper, printing and 

postage costs, and it gives our communications staff more time for other projects.  Insurance companies, attorneys, 

media outlets, and citizens will be able to search, view and print basic reports by date without leaving their office or 

home. 


